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Dear Martin,  
 
Regarding the Notification 2024/010 on Nomenclature for Appendix-II listed orchids we would like to stress 
that the standard nomenclature reference «CITES Appendix II Orchid Checklist» by Kew is a very helpful 
tool and regularly used for checking names and synonyms. 
 
Kind regards 
Ursula 
 
 

***************************************************** 

Ursula Moser, Biologist 
Scientific Officer 
 
CITES MA of Switzerland and Lichtenstein 
 
International Affairs 
Species Concervation in international Trade 
Federal Food Safety and Veterinary Office FSVO 
 
Schwarzenburgstrasse 155, 3003 Bern, Switzerland 
Telephone +41 (0)58 462 25 41 
www.cites.ch  
cites@blv.admin.ch 
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